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There are many ways you can help the Friends of South Bersted which in
turn will directly benefit the children at our school.

Download the Easy Fundraising App on your phone and use this when you
make purchases online at many major retailers. For each transaction, the
Friends of South Bersted receive a percentage which helps us in our
continued support of the school. Find out more information and sign up at
www.easyfundraising.org.uk

We are always looking for keen volunteers. If you have some spare time
and could offer some help, we'd love you to join the team. We meet on the
first Monday of each month at 2pm in the IT suite at school.

After school on the 13th July
we'll be running the first
summer fair for several years.
It's wonderful that we're once
again able to come together to
enjoy games, a raffle and
some food and drink!

Our summer fair will have
traditional games, such as
'hook a duck', 'sweets in a jar',
'name the teddy' and more,
many of which will be run by
the pupils. As well as games,
we will be running a teddy
tombola, a bottle tombola and
lucky dip. 

SUMMER FAYRE

It's already nearly the end of the academic year and we'd like to
wish all of the pupils in year 6 the best of luck in secondary
school and we look forward to welcoming the new starters in
September. To finish off the year, we're organising a summer
fayre which we hope to see you at on 13th July.

We'll also be welcoming some
businesses from the community
to sell their products including
crafts and books as well as an
ice cream van and burger & hot
dog van. 

Many of the stalls will be cash
only, so please ensure you bring
plenty of change. 

We really hope to see as many
of you as possible to enjoy a fun
afternoon and help us to raise
funds for the school. Every
penny raised goes directly to
support  school projects.

In the last newsletter we told
you that we would be raising
funds for a new stage. We're
continuing to raise funds and
proceeds from the summer
fayre will go towards this.
You may have noticed a QR
code donation poster on our
Friends of South Bersted
notice board. Anything
donated goes a long way to
help. Thank you!

RAFFLE

NEW STAGE

CAN YOU HELP?

At the end of the summer fayre
we'll be drawing the raffle where
you have the chance to win
some incredible prizes kindly
donated by local businesses and 

2-nights luxury glamping
tickets to local attractions
a signed cricket shirt
various bottles
a football
Brownies
Fontwell racing tickets

organisations including:

... and many more!

friendsofsb@southbersted.co.uk


